
 
 
Simple update - November, 2014 
 
Julie the cat, who had her jaw rewired and placed by Dr. Weinberg of 9-11 Vets, is recovering.  Her and 
Roger are still living outside the house they were left at for now.  For more information, contact me at 
JacqJordan@aol.com or 310 770 8978. 
 
Neighbor Cynthia is still custodian for the six abandoned cats that are ready for adoption.  Please contact 
her directly at 949 929 3721 or email her at Cgregoli@hotmail.com. 
 
A friendly reminder, if your dogs get out, please make sure they have their collars on.  It's very difficult to 
capture a dog headed for National Blvd., without a collar. 
 
Finally, in an effort to thwart the 17,000 animals that are put down in Los Angeles a year, a group of 
neighbors are organizing to grass roots an initiative to allow landlords a rebate in an effort to open up 
more housing for loving people who live in rentals and can't take in animals for because of their leases.  If 
you are interested in becoming involved, please contact me JacqJordan@aol.com 310 770 8978. 
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